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Dear Parent/Carer             5th July 2021 
 
Re: Gifts, cards and messages for staff 
 
A number of parents and children have asked me whether they can bring a gift or card in for their 
teachers this year. 
 
This is a difficult letter to get right as I would hate anyone to think that we were suggesting that 
children are expected to give gifts or cards to our staff. There is absolutely no expectation 
whatsoever and I want to be very clear about that.  
 
However, I do understand that some parents and children do want to show their appreciation to 
our staff and given the incredibly difficult year our team have had I cannot deny children this 
opportunity. 
 
Therefore, if your child would like to bring in a card or gift for any of our staff this will need to be 
labelled with the member of staff’s name and handed in at the Collection Box at the main gate. All 
gifts and cards will then be isolated before being distributed to the relevant members of staff. 
Due to the isolation period the last date for handing anything in will be Wednesday 14th July 2021. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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